
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MAY 28, 2007 

TRAFFIC REVIEW OF FOREST FOUNTAIN DRIVE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends that a review be conducted on the traffic on Forest Fountain 
Drive.   
 
Economic Impact 
 
To be determined. 

 
Communications Plan 
 
Local councillor will communicate with residents. 

Purpose 

To find possible solutions that would reduce the traffic infiltration onto this street. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents of Forest Fountain Drive are frustrated with the volume of traffic on their street.  A 
speed hump has been approved at Forest Fountain Drive(between properties #94 and #98) and 
will be installed this year, but the residents feel that other measures need to be implemented. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
 
Regional Implications 
 
None 
 

Conclusion 

The residents are requesting that some options be provided by our Engineering Department to 
reduce the volume of traffic and speeding that is taking place on this street. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 


